
 

Brule River Riders Snowmobile Club 
Twin Gables Restaurant, Brule, WI 
October 21, 2021 
 

 

The October 21, 2021, meeting was called to order by President, Al Makela at 7:01 pm. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  Read and accepted by Dave Whitehead and Ken Clausen.  MP.  

 

Treasurers Report:  Report read.  Discussed bills.  Motion to accept by Dave Whitehead and Zac 

Makela. MP.   Motion to pay bills by Matt Hughes, seconded by Dave Whitehead.  MP 

 

Groomer Trails:    

• The stumps need to be marked on trails 4 and 6, along with trail 27 near the radio tower 

and Hines property.  Ched Sisko will check the Wild Rivers Trail. 

• Trail 4 hillside is done and turned out good.  Al Makela made slight divots in the trail to help 

drain the water – we need to monitor this water.  It is possible that we may need a culvert 

next year. 

• The Wild Rivers Trail wash out has been repaired. 

• The culvert on Trail 235 is being checked out by Clint. 

• Shack staining is all done.  The sign boards need to go up.  Al Makela needs to put up the 

lights and batteries.  The kindling crate is at the shack.  Don Miesbauer and Bruce Bergsten 

will get the kindling from Ronchi’s and take it to the shack.  There was discussion of a stand 

or something for the BBQ grill to be more stable, but away from the building.   

 

NTA: 

• Next meeting is November 2. 

• Map ads have been mailed and are coming in.  

 

AWSC: 

• Falls workshop will be held at The Wilderness in Wisconsin Dells on October 22-24, 2021.  

Al, Zac and Nicholas Makela, Eric Shaffer and Bruce and Donna Bergsten will be attending.     

  



Tri County Corridor:    

• Nothing to report 

 

Social:   

• Donna Bergsten brought a card to be signed for the passing of one of our club members:  

Bob Amoth. 

• Joe Verila asked about doing an overnight/weekend club ride.   

 

Unfinished Business:   

• The Kindling bin is done 

 

 

New Business: 

• Discussion of when to sell the Sur-Trak.  Motioned by Zac Makela, seconded by Dave 

Whitehead,to put the groomer up for sale for $25,000 or best offer, around January 1, 

2022. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:32 pm. 

 

Next meeting is November 4, 2021. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Donna Bergsten 

Brule River Riders Secretary 


